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The Saskatchewan Association of 

International Languages (SAIL) is a provincial 

non-profit organization. Our mission is to 

preserve and promote Languages in 

Saskatchewan through educational and 

cultural programs. 
 

SAIL’s Mini-Language Lessons Program provides 

opportunities for language speakers to teach 8 

hours of language and cultural lessons in 

Saskatchewan elementary schools, held annually 

between October to December 2023 and 

January to March 2024. 

 

 

All language speakers are welcome (other 

than English and French). Some of the 

languages that have been taught frequently 

in the program include: 
 

Arabic, Bengali, Chinese, Cree, German, 

Hindi, Korean, Portuguese, Russian, 

Spanish, Tagalog, Ukrainian, Urdu, 

Yoruba, and many more. 

Additional languages are always welcome! 

 

Applications are now being accepted from 

volunteer language instructors! Language 

instructors do not need to be licensed teachers, 

but they should have experience working with 

children. Preference will be given those who have 

formal training or teaching experience. 

 

 

  

  The Mini-Language Lessons Program is funded by the following organizations: 

SaskCulture and Saskatchewan Lotteries, SaskTel 
   

Mini-Language Lessons Program (MLLP) 

Mini-language teachers will receive an 

honorarium from SAIL for each of their lessons 

(up to 8 hours per classroom). 

Applications are available at: 

https://www.sailsk.ca/mini-languages 

                  Application deadline: 

               September 29, 2023 

              Winter deadline  

              December 15,2023 

http://www.sailsk.ca/
https://www.sailsk.ca/mini-languages

